
CITY OF 
JONESBORO 

May 21, 2001 

City Water and Light 
400 E. Monroe 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 

Attn: Randy Simpkins 

Dear Mr. Simpkins: 

Please accept this letter as a request for additional security lighting at the Julian James Park at the 
Earl Bell Center at 1212 South Church on the east side of the building. We intend to present a 
resolution for this request as soon as possible at the next city council meeting. Thank you for 
your cOl~sideration. 

Sincerely, 
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